
Good Morning  
  
I reviewed the enquiry framework document this week and concurred with ESCOSA that Option 4 
was best way forward. As below: 
 
Option 4: adopt a lighter-handed approach, and harmonise between and within industries  

 
 
I do not see need for a meeting, ESCOSA has listened to the earlier Local Government responses and 
this is reflected in the Framework proposed. The key issues were around multiple reporting 
requirements and a one size fits all annual report which could readily be reduced for Councils with 
low customer numbers. Minor retail arrangements and a solid track record of low complaints. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Myles 
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